
 

                                  

 

 

 

                                        Updated Report  2022  August  AAPP 

Was a busy spring with the recertification process and new amias certification.  

I am pleased to say that our annual recertification of the Alateen groups and 

annual recertification of AMIAS (Al-Anon members in Alateen Service) of NYN 

Area 39 was completed and submitted to and accepted by the WSO.  

We have seven new amias since January 2022 and 11 active alateen groups. 

I continue to participate with the Alateen Networking Group (Alateen Interest 

Meeting), write articles for the Northern HiLight Newsletter, maintain 

communication with Mary S. (alateen Coordinator), be available for information 

related to alateen and participate with various committees. 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Mary Doss 
AAPP 
08/09/2022 

 


